

## **Municipal Information Services**

Post Office Box 2570 Waco, Texas 76702-2570 254 / 750-5635 Fax: 254 / 750-5634

www.waco-texas.com

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

**Contact:** Octavio A. Garza, PE, CPM Public Works Department Director

Office: 254-750-5440

Email: OctavioG@wacotx.gov

## Flat Creek Flood Study – 2nd Public Meeting Set for August 4

Waco, Texas (July 26, 2016) – The second public meeting regarding the Flat Creek Flood Study will be held on Thursday, August 4<sup>th</sup> from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. at Midway ISD's Distance Learning Center at Midway High School, 8200 Mars Drive.

The City of Waco, in conjunction with the cities of Robinson, Hewitt and Woodway, received a Flood Protection Planning grant from the Texas Water Development Board to conduct a study of Flat Creek to develop both short term and long term recommendations for flood damage reduction and flood warning measures. This is the second in a series of public meetings to present results and receive public input.

For more information, contact Octavio Garza, Director of City of Waco Public Works (information above) or George ("Jed") Walker, President, Walker Partners Engineers/Surveyors at 254-714-1402.